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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are thanking the Lord our God for the blessing and the hope He has given to all His

children.  We are also praising God for new opportunities in these challenging days to share

the Gospel and expand on His Word, the Holy Bible. 

Diane and I are now working with Calvary Chapel Children’s Ministry, Brandon, Florida.

The church will be videotaping a weekly Bible lesson I present on the sketchboard, which

will be presented to the children at Sunday morning services. Included in this video will also

be a brother in Christ who will share a devotion using his juggling act. I thank God for your

partnership with us in this new journey of sharing the Gospel. The website link for the first

of these videos is https://youtu.be/KD4qmzD9fY4.  Please pass this link on to all your

friends and family. Let’s watch our God do great miracles, not only with His children but

lots of souls who will tune in. We have plans also to record a series called; “The Early Life

of Jesus.”

This has been an exciting year so far. January was spent conducting a lot of pioneering

meetings in the open air and preparing for the teams coming to us from Canada and Liberty

University. We had nine students and five staff members from Liberty University for our

Miami spring break ministry outreach.  The group from Canada consisted of six students and

three staff members.  The Lord led us to three different neighborhoods where we conducted

ministry for children.  We also had the opportunity to conduct ministry to adults at five

different locations. We praise the Lord and give Him the glory (1 Corinthians 15:58).

As you will see from the many pictures in this letter, God has brought

lots of opportunities our way in order to share the Gospel.  We want to

thank each and every one of you because, without your prayers and

support, this would not be possible. Again, thank you so much for

being a partner of the ministry God has called us

to. 

O P E N  A I R  C A M P A I G N E R S  

PraisesPraises
* Praise for the neighborhoods which have been open for 

us to conduct ministry.

* Praise for the adult ministry locations, which have also 
opened up.

* Praise for the heartbeat of Calvary Chapel Brandon 
to continue reaching God’s children and lost souls with 
the Gospel.

* Praise for this season of isolation, which gives us extra 
time to be still and know who God is, as we meditate 
on His Word; let us be listening for God’s voice (Isaiah 
41:10; Psalms 94:19; 2 Timothy 1:7; Psalms 23:4).

Prayer RequestsPrayer Requests

* Pray that we will remain faithful to our Lord.

* Pray for lost souls to turn from their sins (repent) and 

trust Jesus.

* Pray for the leadership of our country to come together 

with wisdom and the fear of God.

* Pray for our country to experience revival, so we may 

be the salt and light in this world of darkness.

* Pray that we would give God the glory for all the great 

things He has done.

* Pray for God’s people to rise up and be bold in sharing 

the Gospel.We are praying for this virus to come to an 

end so we can get back out on the front lines. But with 

this said, we have seen how God uses all circum­  

stances for His purpose and glory. Let’s pray 

that folks use this time to draw themselves closer to the 

Lord and that many will become children of God.

OAC/USA is trusting the Lord to use this ministry to impact 25 cities in America with the Gospel through open­air

evangelism and other ministry by means of strategic establishment of branch ministries by the year 2025.

God bless ­ we love you,

Richard & Diane Burley

Richard & Diane

“He saved us, not because of the righteous things we had done, but because of His mercy. He 
washed away our sins, giving us a new birth and new life through the Holy Spirit.” 

Titus 3:5

Be sure and check out the videos at: 

https://youtu.be/KD4qmzD9fY4
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